PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

MEETING THURSDAY 3rd OCTOBER 2013 2 PM

PRESENT

Keith Boothman (Chairman), Christine Boothman, Sandra Finney, Margaret Baines (Practice Manager), June Barrett, Trish Campbell 

APOLOGIES

Brian Todd, Elaine Hartshorne

The minutes from the last meeting were read and agreed correct.

Margaret informed the group that the Practice was keeping Dr Kamal Mohammed until the end of the year.

Margaret informed the group that £30 of the monies collected from the sale of books in the waiting area had been used to purchase a boiler for when we hold the PPG meetings.  There is still £262 in the fund.  Photographs are to be sorted out in the future. 

We have had 63 questionnaires returned.  MAB to produce a report.

The next meeting will be held on Thursday 14.11.13 at 1.30 pm

